
 

 

 

 

12th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Year 10 Mock Interview Day: Monday 22nd May 2023 and Tuesday 23rd May 2023 

Year 10 students are being given the chance to take part in a mock interview day at school on Monday 22nd 

May 2023 and Tuesday 23rd May 2023. 

I have invited local employers to come into school and conduct an interview with your child in preparation 

for college/sixth form interview or any apprenticeship interviews they may choose for themselves when they 

leave school next September. 

In the run-up to the event, Year 10 will be writing their CVs during PHSE on Friday mornings P1 and I would 

like Year 10 to bring their CV with them to the interview. 

This is amazing chance for your child to meet with employers who could offer them a fantastic pathway after 

they leave Year 11 and believe this experience will enhance their confidence and support them with the 

decisions they will have to make shortly.   

In the week before the event, I will give each student the following information: 

• Name of the person doing the interviewing 

• Name of the employer. 

• Time of the interview. 

• Table number where interviewer will be. 

• Expectations of the student. 

I am hopeful the students will have a great experience. 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on the details below. 

 

 

Dee Long – Careers Coordinator 

T: 0121 566 6500 ext. 1782 

E: d.long@corerockwood.academy 
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